
Please... 
 

DON’T SHOP AT SAVE- 
ON-FOODS 

 
Save-On-Foods is owned by the 

Overwaitea Food Group. 
 

The Overwaitea Food Group is 
responsible for throwing 250 people out of work at the Loman 
Warehouse so it can contract their jobs for lower wages. 
 

 
 

We're fighting to save our jobs! 
 
We are asking you to support us by spending your grocery dollars at 
other union stores in the community. 
 

PLEASE HELP US IN OUR FIGHT TO 
SAVE OUR JOBS. 
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